
 
SUN CITY GRAND POKER CLUB 

Board Meeting 
Monday, December 10, 2022 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Marcia Hoagland at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Present:  Marcia Hoagland, John Luher, Pat Rumsey, Cindy Olson, Bruce Rebout, Dan Williams, and Haydee 
LaBreche via phone. 
Absent:   Betty Saiz and Paul Livernash 
Guest:     Adam Bona 
 
Minutes of last meeting:  John made a motion to wave the reading of the Minutes; seconded by Pat; motion 
passed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Pat Rumsey submitted a financial report.  We have $8,722.84 in our combined savings 
and checking accounts.  John made a motion to accept the report; seconded by Marcia; passed. 
 
Dues:  We will start collecting $20 dues in January. 
 
 Lessons:  Cindy will give lessons in Hold’em January 9-10 from 1:00 – 3:00 p.m.  She has 9 people interested 
in attending. 
 
Scheduled Events: 

• Ladies Tournament:  Friday, February 17, 2023 

• Jack & Jill Tournament:  Saturday, March 11, 2023 

• Holiday Party in December 2023 will be our fist topic on next meeting’s Agenda 
 
New Computers and Monitors:  We will soon be holding training sessions to familiarize Tournament Directors 
with the new system. 
 
Intercommunity Tournament:   

• The first one will be held Sunday, January 8th and once a  month thereafter with a buy-in of $40. 

• We will not reserve spots for SCG players.  It will be on a first come, first served basis. 

• Players who have medical conditions are advised to wear a mask, and hand sanitizers will be available 
for everyone’s use. 

 
Tournaments:  Adam has developed a new blind and payout structure.  All tournaments will now start with 
17,000 chips, antes will be eliminated, and blind structures have been changed.  All of this is posted on the 
bulletin board.  We are grateful to Adam for the many hours he spent to improve our tournament structure. 
We are doing this so as to have continuity across tournament formats, simplify case set-ups, and have better 
management of materials, resources, and finances.  Following Adam’s presentation, John made a motion to 
approve and accept the changes; seconded by Bruce; motion passed. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at noon. 
 
Next meeting:  In-coming President, John Luher, will advise on the date and time. 
 
Submitted by Haydee LaBreche, Secretary 
 
 
 
 


